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Kigali, 15t July 2020

Weather advisory

From the night of 15" to 16 July 2020, we are expecting strong southerly winds ranging
from 8 to 13m/s in many parts of Eastern and Southern Provinces. The remaining parts of
the country will experience moderate winds. The current weather condition results from

high-pressure systems from southern part of Indian ocean.
Expected winds may lead to structural damages in localized areas; therefore contingency
measures should be put in place to avoid likelihoods of negative impacts associated with

strong winds.

For more information, please contact Meteo Rwanda on Toll Free Number 6080.
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